
The Old Worthington Partnership is a volunteer-
based 501(c)(3) non-profit organization focused on 
enhancing the geographic heart of Worthington. 
We promote the essence of the community by 
designing special occasions to gather; supporting the 
advancement of local businesses; and beautifying and 
enhancing our charming city. We stand as a strong and 
unique community advocate for growth, sustainability, 
collaboration, and engagement.

As part of our sustainability efforts, 
we want to improve the bike 

and pedestrian path from the 
Olentangy Trail that leads to and 

from the historic district.  
We also want to let the thousands of 

cyclists who use the trail each week 
know that our business district is 

just one mile from the trail.

The current sign  
has no mention of  
Old Worthington

Bike Path Improvements Coming!



The Partnership approached the City of  Worthington to make 
this project a priority, as well as invest in signage to alert cyclists 

to our nearby historic business district. The city’s  
Bike & Ped Advisory Board, which provides recommendations 
to the City about the related bike and pedestrian priorities and 

projects, agreed with our recommendation.

We look forward to working hand in hand with the City of 
Worthington on this exciting project and we hope you agree that these 
changes will benefit our neighborhood and our city. Please feel free to 

reach out to us with any questions about this project. We are always 
looking for innovative ideas on how to improve the neighborhood and 

welcome feedback at oldworthingtonpartnership@gmail.com. 

-Better access for resident and visiting 
cyclists and walkers!

-New signage along the Olentangy Trail and the residential path*

-Improved entry and paths along 161 access road 

-Widening current 
sidewalk between 

Farrington & Evening St.

-Repave asphalt path 
from Seabury to 

Farrington

-Painted “sharrows” 
to indicate the bike 

path on the road

*Proposed 
new sign

Questions about the logistics and timing 
of the project should be directed to Celia 

Thornton with the Worthington Parks & 
Recreation Department.  

celia.thornton@worthington.org

You can sign up for updates about this and 
all bike/pedestrian projects at  

www.worthington.org.

Here are the highlights of this project:

This project will begin mid-September.


